LA SOCIETE ROYALE D'ASTRONOMIE DU CANADA

—— CENTRE FRANCAIS DE MONTREAL ———

October 8, 1965

Vr, James Low,
108 Roy Avenue,
Apartment 102,
Dorval, P.Q.

Dear Mr, Low:

Thank you for the announcement of the two new comets.
I will see that copies of it get into the proper hands,

Since I am quite sure that efforts will be made to
locate the comets, would you please send me a few instruction forms,

. Yours very truly,

HES/sj
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